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INDIANA 8 N ICH IGAN ELECTRIC COMPANY

P.O. BOX 16631

COLUMBUS, OHIO 43216

May 2, 1984
AEP:NRC:0838C

Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Unit Nos. 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-315 and 50-316
License Nos. DPR-58 and DPR-74
REQUIRED ACTION BASED ON GENERIC IMPLICATIONS
OF SALEM ATWS EVENTS (Generic Letter 83-28)

Mr. Darrel G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing, NRC

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This letter is in reference to our letter of March 30, 1984
(AEP:NRC:0838B) which was in response to the July 8, 1983 Generic Letter
83-28. Subsequent to our March 30, 1984 submittal, it was discovered that
the name we had chosen for the program to control vendor documents (VENDOR
DOCUMENT CONTROL SYSTEM — VDCS) was already in use for another program within
our company. Therefore, we are changing the name of this program as follows:

In the fourth paragraph of our March 30, 1984 cover letter
(AEP:NRC:0838B) and throughout Attachment III to that letter, the term VENDOR

DOCUMENT CONTROL SYSTEM OR VDCS is to be changed to VENDOR INFORMATION
CONTROL SYSTEM (VICS) . 'I

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause for you or your
staff.

This document has been prepared following Corporate procedures which
incorporate a reasonable set of controls to ensure its accuracy and
completeness prior to signature by the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

M.. Alcxichtl~,
Vice President ~

th

cc: John E. Dolan
W. G. Smith, Jr. — Bridgman
R. C. Callen
G. Charnoff
E. R. Swanson, NRC Resident Inspector — Bridgman
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